## Gallatin County Schools Technology Report February 19, 2019

- I am continuing to work on erate applications as the window closes on February 27th.
- I have met with the architect and software company regarding the locking system. We are in the process of setting up the virtual machine for the software. We are also ordering the "foundation items" for the locking system that are not part of the facilities plan such as software, access cards and hubs. The goal is to have all of this in place so that we are ready for the hardware install.
- We have started our training for online registration. We have a team of 12 participating in this training. We have completed 2 sessions out of 7. We will use the online registration for Kindergarten registration in May.